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To: All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 82-13

MULTIMONTH SHARE OF COST — CODE-A-PHONE CHANGES

As indicated in previous correspondence and most recently in Medi-Cal Eligibility
Manual Letter No. 62, Section 12F, counties were instructed to contact Benefits
Review Unit (BRU) via a toll free code-a-phone Line to report changes in
multimonth share of cost cases.

The toll free mechanism is not in place at this time, therefore, counties will
be charged for the calls made. We are in the process of establishing the toll
free line and will inform you when installation has been completed. Until then,
counties should include, on the administrative claim form, the charge for calls
made to the BRU code-a-phone lines using the same procedures as charges for
calls made via the CID code-a-phone process.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and will expedite the
installation of the toll free lines.
your Medi-Cal Program Consultant.

If you have any questions, please contact

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Madalyn M. Martinez, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: County Medi-Cal Liaison
Medi-Cal Program Consultants




